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Upcoming events 

 
Wednesday 19th June: Mid North Coast Dance Festival Coffs 

Thursday 20th June: Athletics Carnival 
Friday 21st June: Gold Class and Scholarship Applications  

for GHS close 
Sunday 23rd June: Year 6 leave on Canberra Excursion 
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Got It Program 

Currently, we have the Got It! Program running 
within our school. 
 
Although the program is aimed at students and 
families K-2, we invite all interested GPS parents and 
carers to this information session.  
 
Please RSVP to the school office ASAP. We have 
extended the reply date to Monday 17th June. 
 
The session will take place on the Infants Campus 
and childcare will be provided by school staff. 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


 
 
 
*The NSW Public Schools Arts Unit Symphonic Wind Orchestra and Jazz Ensemble will be performing a FREE concert 
at our school at 10am tomorrow. All members of the community are invited to attend. 
 
* Book Club Issue 4 has issued to all students. Orders must be returned no later than Friday 21st June. 
 
* The Surfing Scientist Visiting Performance for all students K-6 (this includes those Year 6 students not attending 
the Canberra Excursion) is fast approaching and will be held on Friday 28th June. If you have not already done so, 
please return your childõs permission note and $6-50 to their class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
* Congratulations to our 4 representatives for tomorrowõs district finals of the Multicultural Public Speaking 
Competition to be held at Westlawn Public School.  Congrats Mae, Leni, Elisabeth and Talia! Each of the girls must 
present a prepared speech and then are given a topic for an impromptu speech. Good luck girls, we are sure you will 
shine! 
 
Special mention must be made of all of our students who tried out for this public speaking competition by presenting 
speeches to their classmates over the past couple of weeks. All of the teachers have mentioned how impressive all of 
the speakers were and it was very hard to choose our finalists. Well done boys and girls! 

Brief But Important 

 
 
 
 

Grafton Eisteddfod 

 
Last week a large proportion of our students were involved in the Grafton District Eisteddfod. This is a fabulous 
opportunity for our students to perform on stage and is one of the many highlights of the year for our students 
involved in additional performing arts programs. Whilst it is just participating and having a go that counts, our students 
also came away with some outstanding results which reflect the high calibre of our Performing Arts Program at 
Grafton Public School. The students should all be extremely proud of their behaviour and performances. Iõd also like to 
thank the teachers and staff involved: Mr Keogh, Mr Salter, Mrs Goodall, Mrs Penfold, Mrs Eveleigh, Mr Craythorn, Mr 
Taylor, Ms Nelson, Mrs Hoade, Miss Jody, our wonderful dance teacher Miss Jocelyn Rock and all the music teachers 
from the Conservatorium who work with our students. 
 
Reports 
 
Class teachers are currently in the process of writing half yearly reports. I look forward to reading them over the 
next few weeks and they will be sent home on the last day of term. If your child is applying for the Gold Class at 
Grafton High School and requires a copy of their latest school report, please attach their 2018 semester two report 
and we will provide the High School with a copy of their 2019 report in draft form if required. 
 
Safety Around the School 
 
There have been a number of near misses around the school in the last few months as people have been illegally parking 
and speeding around the school zones. The parking ranger has been making random visits to areas around various 
schools in the area. Our P&C and our own Mr Avery, are also in the process of working with the council and our local 
member to make the roads around our school more pedestrian friendly. Letõs keep our kids safe and keep to 40km/h or 
less around our school. Our bike bus every Friday is an excellent way for your child to learn road safety with our 
teachers and gain confidence in riding to school independently in the future. Hopefully, if we are successful in gaining 
some additional crossings , this will become an even safer option. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Michelle McDonagh 
Principal 

Principalõs Message 



 
 
 
 
 Notes will be going home to all students within the next couple of days outlining a fundraiser organised by our 
Creative and Performing Arts Committee.  Please be mindful that this is an optional fundraiser. If you wish to 
participate and purchase, we appreciate your support, but we quite understand that family budgets are tight. 
 
Families, friends and community members can purchase a book of 5 Saraton movie tickets at a fantastic price. These 
tickets can be used at anytime, by anyone in the family and offer a great saving if all of the family members are going 
to the movies. 
 
This is an awesome offer which is just in time for the sensational holiday movie viewing coming up in July. 

 

Performing Arts Movie Fundraiser 

 
 
 
 

 

Collecting Bread Bag Tags 

Our school, in association with the local TAFE , has joined this initiative 
to collect bread tags, which will be recycled to fund wheelchairs in 
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Thankyou for your support.  


